

Wellington Methodist Parish News Sunday 7rd July 2024



www.wesleychurch.org.nz



TODAY'S SERVICE

Sunday 7th July Combined Service, HC

Worship Leader: Rev. Nicola Teague Grundy

Bible readers: Samoan & 10am

Morning Tea: Tongan Congregation

NEXT WEEK'S SERVICE

Roster for 14th July, Pentecost 8

Worship Leader: Tahi Kato

Organist: Vivien Chiu

Notices and Welcome: Hugh Laurenson

Bible readers: Heather Garside

Door Stewards: Alan Dine & Hugh Laurenson

Morning tea: Garside Family

Lectionary Reading for next week, 14th July, Pentecost 8

2 Sam 6: 1-5, 12b-19, Ps 24, Eph 1: 3-14 Mk 6: 14-29

Ministry Team

Rev Utumau'u Pupulu, (Parish Superintendent)

021 842 883

utumauu@wesleychurch.org.nz

Rev Nicola Teague Grundy

(10am Presbyter)

021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz

Rev Simote Taunga (Tongan Presbyter)

021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz

Parish Office

Office staff: Uiesemaalii Holmes

Sarah Laurenson Kula Bower

Custodian: Sitiveni Pouvalu

027 724 9986

Office Hours: Tuesday to Friday

10am to 3pm

75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz



Wellington Methodist Parish News Sunday 7 July 2024

3

www.wesleychurch.org.nz

PARISH NOTICES

DCM Matariki memorial service

On Tuesday 9 July DCM will hold a service in the Old Hall for some of their members who have passed away. All are welcome to join.

Upcoming 10am Fundraiser

10am Congregation are looking to have a movie fundraiser which will be confirmed at a later date.

Conference Volunteers needed

We are still in need of volunteers for conference Dinner on Saturday 9th November. We are also putting a combined parish choir together for conference, more info will be provided soon. If you would like to volunteer or you would like to be apart of the combined parish choir please contact our parish office at

Phone:

04 389 7695

Email:

accounts@wesleychurch.org.nz

NO CHEWING GUM

We have found a lot of chewing gum on pews (Church Chairs). Please do not leave your chewing gum on pews as its very hard to clean up.

DCM

We're only halfway through winter and feeling the cold and cost-of-living crunch. More people are visiting us in need of immediate kai, and we're running very short on canned fish and instant meals. Can you help? Donations are greatly appreciated, and you can drop them off at 2 Lukes Lane, Te Aro, or in our donation bin at Chaffers New World.



Lost Property

Contact Office id you have lost any items.



Wellington Methodist Parish News Sunday 7rd July 2024



www.wesleychurch.org.nz



TODAY'S SERVICE

Sunday 7th July Combined Service, HC

Worship Leader: Rev. Nicola Teague Grundy

Bible readers: Samoan & 10am

Morning Tea: Tongan Congregation

NEXT WEEK'S SERVICE

Roster for 14th July, Pentecost 8

Worship Leader: Tahi Kato

Organist: Vivien Chiu

Notices and Welcome: Hugh Laurenson

Bible readers: Heather Garside

Door Stewards: Alan Dine & Hugh Laurenson

Morning tea: Garside Family

Lectionary Reading for next week, 14th July, Pentecost 8

2 Sam 6: 1-5, 12b-19, Ps 24, Eph 1: 3-14 Mk 6: 14-29

Ministry Team

Rev Utumau'u Pupulu, (Parish Superintendent)

021 842 883

utumauu@wesleychurch.org.nz

Rev Nicola Teague Grundy

(10am Presbyter)

021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz

Rev Simote Taunga (Tongan Presbyter)

021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz

Parish Office

Office staff: Uiesemaalii Holmes

Sarah Laurenson Kula Bower

Custodian: Sitiveni Pouvalu

027 724 9986

Office Hours: Tuesday to Friday

10am to 3pm

75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz



Wellington Methodist Parish News Sunday 7 July 2024

3

www.wesleychurch.org.nz

PARISH NOTICES

DCM Matariki memorial service

On Tuesday 9 July DCM will hold a service in the Old Hall for some of their members who have passed away. All are welcome to join.

Upcoming 10am Fundraiser

10am Congregation are looking to have a movie fundraiser which will be confirmed at a later date.

Conference Volunteers needed

We are still in need of volunteers for conference Dinner on Saturday 9th November. We are also putting a combined parish choir together for conference, more info will be provided soon. If you would like to volunteer or you would like to be apart of the combined parish choir please contact our parish office at

Phone:

04 389 7695

Email:

accounts@wesleychurch.org.nz

NO CHEWING GUM

We have found a lot of chewing gum on pews (Church Chairs). Please do not leave your chewing gum on pews as its very hard to clean up.

DCM

We're only halfway through winter and feeling the cold and cost-of-living crunch. More people are visiting us in need of immediate kai, and we're running very short on canned fish and instant meals. Can you help? Donations are greatly appreciated, and you can drop them off at 2 Lukes Lane, Te Aro, or in our donation bin at Chaffers New World.



Lost Property

Contact Office id you have lost any items.